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27 October 2016
Dear colleagues
Please note that our Term 4 end of year function is coming up.  It would be great to see you there.
WHEN: 

11am-3pm (approx), Thurs 24 Nov
WHERE:

Mana Cruising Club 

(5 Pascoe Ave, Paremata, Porirua)
HOW MUCH:
$40 per person (schools will be invoiced)
SPEAKERS:
Tim Harper (Network Support-Mt Aspiring College)

Tim Harper will discuss SISI - the Ministry of Education's Student Information Sharing Initiative. SISI will enable a student-centric view of student data to be formed that will enable more efficient use of data and new ways of using that data. Tim is based at Mt Aspiring College in Wanaka and is seconded to the Ministry to provide the view of the sector. Tim also works with the Ministry's Connected Learning Advisory service and has used computers to look at student data and enable learning opportunities since the 1980s.
PROGRAM: 

11.00 Arrive & nibbles (cost includes first drink, then cash bar)
11.30am EOY Quiz
12.00pm Tim Harper
1.00pm Lunch
3.00pm-ish Finish
Please register on/before Thurs 17 Nov, by clicking on the link, here.  
Kind regards
Warren Henderson & the DAPA committee
